
 
City of San Angelo 

Economic Development 

Memo 

Date: January 9, 2014 

From: Robert Schneeman, Interim Director of Economic Development 

Subject: Regular TIRZ Board Meeting Scheduled for January 15, 2014 CANCELLED 

 

The regularly scheduled Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone (TIRZ) Board meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 at 12:00 PM in the Council Chambers has been CANCELLED.   

The next meeting date will be Wednesday, February 19, 2014 at 12:00 noon at the McNease 

Convention Center, South Meeting Room 500, Rio Concho Drive.  

 

For questions or comments please contact Robert Schneeman at (325) 653-7197. 

   

           


